
Guardian Angels’ National School - 

Your Parent Teacher Association 
Newsletter 

January 2021 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish you a very warm virtual welcome back to school! We hope that 

despite circumstances you had a good Christmas and look forward to a more 

positive, healthy and happy new year!  

Unfortunately, we find ourselves back in Lockdown again and schooling from 

home. Luckily, this time we are better prepared and the children have most of 

their books home. The feedback on the zoom sessions has been very positive 

and the children are enjoying the opportunity to see their classmates and their 

teachers. 

This is not an easy time for anyone, so please don’t be afraid to reach out to 

other parents, the school or friends/family if you are struggling. The teachers 

are happy to discuss your child’s progress if you are concerned or if you are 

finding it hard to get them to settle down to school work.  

Don’t put any pressure on yourselves or them. There is light at the end of the 

tunnel and we will come out the other side! 

The PTA will be meeting in February – if there is anything that you would like to 

raise with us, please email us on – ptaguardianangels@gmail.com. 

 

• Whether we are back in school or not, we thought it would be fun to organise 
a couple of fun activities for the school. 
 
1.  Valentine’s Day 14 February – this falls over the midterm, but we are 
planning to do an activity on the last day of the term, Friday 12 February. After 
the PTA meeting in February, we will send the full details! 
  
2. Pancake Day 16 February – this falls during the midterm, but we hope that 
everyone will participate in sharing photos of their best pancake creation – 
faces or patterns or whatever takes your fancy! Send your pictures to the PTA 
email and we will circulate everyone’s creations. 
 

When we return…  

• Parent/Teacher meetings will now take place once we are back in 
school. 

 

Good luck and we look forward to being back in the school soon! 

TERM 2: 

SCHOOL CLOSED at  

TERM 2: 

When school reopens: 
Red Group – 8.30am 
Blue Group – 8.50am  

 

If you have any queries or 

questions for the PTA you 

can contact us at 

ptaguardianangels@gmail.c

om. 
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A big thank you to everyone for the brilliant T-shirts we saw 

before Christmas. There was so much effort and creativity 

on display – well done! 


